

U.S. Census Bureau

Washington, DC 20233-0001 Office of the Director

Dear Resident:

Your household was selected to participate in the Census Household Survey. This survey is conducted by the U.S. Census Bureau to improve the survey experience for respondents like you. Census Bureau surveys help your local government, businesses, and nonprofit organizations meet the needs of your community. As a representative of your community, you are the voice that helps inform us about these needs.

Your response matters. Please complete this short 10-minute questionnaire now.

Respond now at access.census.gov/chs#

Your User ID is:

When prompted, enter your User ID exactly as seen above.

For further assistance, please call 1-800-XXX-XXXX.

Thank you for your prompt response.

Sincerely,

Robert L. Santos

Director

The Census Bureau is required by law to protect your information (Title 13, U.S. Code, Section 9). The Census Bureau is not permitted to publicly release your responses in a way that could identify you or your household. We are conducting the Census Household Survey under the authority of Title 13, U.S. Code, Section 193. By law, the Census Bureau can only use your responses to produce statistics.